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Nadia Khan

From: James Cote <coteward3@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 9:14 AM
To: Alexandra Ananth
Cc: Scott F. Lennon; Jake Auchincloss; John W. Harney; Deborah J. Crossley; Gregory R. 

Schwartz; Marc C. Laredo; Rick Lipof; Nadia Khan
Subject: Fwd: Fw: Presentation re Orr block on Thursday night Oct 6

Hi Alexandra, 
I can see how the traffic pattern study is an issue, but one thing not addressed is what would be the actual 
exprected changes to the overall traffic flow (increase/same/decrease)?  Since there are already businesses 
operating on the  block, I would like to see the study reflect how much "additional traffic" is in play and the 
peak times, etc based on the types of new businesses being proposed. 
Thank you. 
Jim 
 
James Cote 
Councilor at Large, Ward 3 
City of Newton, Massachusetts 
coteward3@gmail.com 
www.coteward3.us 
508 983-4535 
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William Penn

 

“I expect to pass through life but once.  If therefore, there be any kindness I can show, or any good 
thing I can do to any fellow being, let me do it now, and not defer or neglect it, as I shall not pass this 
way again.” 

 
― William Penn 
 


